PRESIDENT
REPUBLIC OF INDIA

MESSAGE

[ 'am happy to know that the Central Vigilance Commission is
observing Vigilance Awareness Week from November 3-7, 2008.

The observance of such events is a way of developing
awareness and educating the public about the avenues available for
redressal of their grievances. It is the moral duty of each and every
person to make society free from corruption.

['wish the Awareness Week every success.
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